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Research Analysis 

 

SB 424 strikes the requirement that a notice be sent by regular mail. The measure also provides 

that childcare workers submitting a criminal records search can be required to re-submit 

fingerprints.   

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 424 provides that childcare workers submitting to a criminal background check can be 

required to resubmit fingerprints. The measure also removes the requirement that a notice be sent 

through paper mail. No fiscal impact is expected.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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